
South Coast Youth Football & Cheer 

Board Meeting Agenda 

Thursday April 19, 2020 
3:00 PM (Teleconference) 

 
¨ Meeting Facilitator: Bryce Brunsting 
¨ Secretary: Rodney Tompkins 
¨ Attendees: RJT, BB, BB, FK, CS, MM, JD, KD, LP, MD, MS, JW, CK     
¨ Call to order: 3:00 
¨ Approval of minutes from last meeting: 1st- RJT, 2nd FK 

 
General Note:  
Currently, we are facing an unprecedented crisis with the COVID-19 Pandemic.  As in many 
other aspects of our daily lives, we will need to be flexible and thoughtful in our approach to 
our roles as Board Members, Coaches, and mentors to young people.  We do not yet know all 
of the impacts to our community and our members, or the duration of executive orders or 
other limitations.  We do not yet know the potential impacts or potential delays to our football 
season.  This will impact all of us in a variety of different ways.  I ask that we all keep this in 
mind in the execution of our specific roles, keeping the interest of our young athletes at the 
forefront of everything that we do. 
 
GENERAL NOTATION FOR MEETING.  IN HOLDING PATTERN ON NEARLY ALL AREAS PENDING 
DEVELOPMENTS OF COVID 19 PANDEMIC.  CURRENTLY STILL ON SHELTER IN PLACE.  MANY OF 
THE USUAL ITEMS TO BE ADDRESSED MAY BE ADDRESSED MORE COMPREHENSIVELY IN 
FUTURE MEETINGS WHEN INFORMATION, OR DIRECTION IS PROVIDED. 
 
OEC Updates: 
 
Update from the OEC:  
No New update from OEC 
 
Note/Question:  
PREVIOUSLY POSED: If it has not already been requested, in the interest of continuing youth 
football and cheer for the 2020 season, can we ask the OEC or WESCON or National Pop Warner 
to consider waiving some of the restrictions or requirements that are not directly related to 
player/participant safety?  Any update on this from discussions with OEC/WESCON or Others?  
 
No Update at this time.  All entities waiting, watching, developments of COVID 19 matter.  
 
 
Financial Overview:  (Matt) 
No Change from previous. 
Potential budget impacts yet to be determined based on current COVID crisis.   
 
 
 
Registration: (Michelle’s): 



  
No Change.  
 
 
 

 
2019 Football Program : (Freddy & Brian) 
Impacts to recruiting and other matters due to current pandemic.   
Need a couple of coaches.   
Nothing new.  Awaiting more information.   
 
 
2019 Cheer Program : (Katy) 
Impacts to recruiting and other matters due to current pandemic.   
Need cheerleaders to register at this time.  Currently do not have enough cheer to fill all of the 
teams.   
Nothing new.  Awaiting more information.   
 

 
 

Equipment:   (Chad, Chance) 

Equipment status pending.  Should have enough equipment, helmets, shoulder pads.  
Reaching out to Riddell re: Re-Cert  
 
 
Communications (Luis Perez), Social Media (Bryce, Michelle):  
Pending-  
 
Spirit wear (James Duncan): 
Has materials stored at home that need to be delivered to equipment sheds.  Will coordinate 
with CS, CK, or BB.   
 
Little Scholars: (Jeremy Simoneaux)  
 
 
 
League Fundraising: 
Golf Ball Drop– TBD 
Other sponsorship and fundraising may be impacted.  TBD 
 
 
 
 
Weigh Master:  
 
 



Next Meeting: TBD. CURRENTLY PLANNING MEETING TO BE CONDUCTED VIA CONFERENCE 
CALL UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  NEXT MEETING WILL BE APPROXIMATELY 1 MONTH FROM 
TODAY DATE.  
 
 


